
Monthly Mailing – November 2018
for clerks of area meetings, General Meeting for Scotland,  
Meeting of Friends in Wales, and Young Friends General Meeting

Welcome to your November 2018 mailing. 
There is one item for area meetings only on this separate sheet. You will also find enclosed a 
copy of the letter sent to local meetings – items relevant to area meetings have an ‘A’ icon next to 
them and you will find enclosed any printed material relevant to these items.

Please send any updates or queries to Gaby Scott: gabys@quaker.org.uk, 020 7663 1045.

NB: The next monthly mailing, for December 2018, will be sent out on 27 November. 

	 	 action required by clerk for meeting business

	 	 printed material is included relating to this item (number of sheets to right of icon)

	 A	this item is relevant to area meetings

	 	� All PDF documents for this mailing are at www.quaker.org.uk/mm-nov18

Item for area meetings only

Children and young people
1.	� Reminder to nominate to JYM 2019 
Nominations deadline 6 January, 2019 
JYM is an important opportunity for young people. Whether they are 
involved in Quaker activities or loosely connected, it has the potential 
to be of enormous benefit. It is often a formative event for their Quaker 
identity. 
Information about JYM and nominations can be found at
www.quaker.org.uk/events/jym2019
Please scroll to the bottom of the page for nominations documents 
(under the heading supporting documents)
Alex Zawadzka, CYP administrator, 020 7663 1013,  
cypadmin@quaker.org.uk 

A  
Please continue to 
seek nominations 
for JYM.  
Not nominating? 
Please let us know 
so we can give 
your AM place to 
another young 
person.


